
Town of Glen Planning Board 
August 18, 2016 

Regular Monthly Meeting Report 
 
 
 Meeting called to order at 7:30pm 

 
 Attendance – Donna, Frank, John, Nancy, Ray and Wanda 

 
 A motion to approve our July report was made by Wanda and seconded by Nancy, all were in 

favor. 
 
 Public comment - none 

 
 New Business 

 A commercial solar business is considering a project in Glen.  This is a permitted use 
and will require site plan review.   

 Nate has resigned, effective August 17. 
 
 Old Business  

 Mass gathering permit process - draft reviewed and updated.  We will compare the draft 
with Duanesburg’s mass gathering law next month for possible additions, especially 
concerning language surrounding illegal drugs.  

 
 Other 
 Town board items of interest 

 
 Next regular meeting – September 15, 2016, 7:30PM 

 
 At 8:10pm a motion to adjourn was made by Ray and seconded by Frank, all were in favor 

 
 
. 

 
 


